CONFIDENTIAL AND PERSONAL

10 DOWNING STREET

LONDON SWIA 2AA
From the Private Secretary

20 December 1989
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POLITICAL, DEVELOPMENT IN NORTHERN IRELAND

The Prime Minister has noted the Northern Ireland
Secretary's minute of 18 December about political developments in
Northern Ireland. She was grateful for this account and endorses
the approach which Mr. Brooke is taking.

I am copying this letter to the Private Secretaries to the
Lord President, Foreign Secretary, Home Secretary, Defence
Secretary and to Sir Robin Butler.
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CHARLES POWELL

Stephen Leach, Esq.,
Northern Ireland Office.
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